
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 September 2017 

 

 

Wholesale Electricity Market and Gas Services Information Rules 
Compliance Report 
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published its six-monthly compliance report 
under the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules and the Gas Services Information Rules. 

The ERA has reviewed the reporting requirements and adopted a revised structure for the 
report, which combines its obligations under both sets of rules into one report. 

The report also contains an update on compliance activities for the 2016/17 financial year.  

This includes alleged breaches reported to the ERA, outcomes of breach investigations and 
results of the ERA’s quarterly dispatch instruction non-compliance process. 

The rules also require the report to contain details of matters brought before the Electricity 
Review Board. 

The report is available on the ERA’s website. 
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Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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